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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
 
Date:   January 8th 2013 
Time:     5:00 P.M. 
 
Subject:  Armed Robbery Follow-up 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
On 1/8/2013 at 3:00pm a 29 year old Oshkosh resident turned himself in at the Oshkosh 
Police Department regarding the armed robbery that occurred at Walgreens located at 
W. 9th Avenue and S. Koeller Street.  The male confessed to the incident and as a result 
was taken into custody for one count of robbery and later transported to the Winnebago 
County Jail.  The Oshkosh Police Department appreciates the information it received 
from the community and at this time we are no longer soliciting information regarding 
the incident.  
 
Contact: Sergeant Brian Schuldes 
(920)236-5700 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


